
Important Dates: 

June 30 : Last Day of School (early dismissal—cohort 1 @ 2:25; cohort 2 @ 2:35) 
June 30 : Report Cards Posted to Parent Portal 
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June 27, 2022 

Library Books 

Thanks to our Donwood students and families for enjoying, and taking great care 
of our library books this year! Please return any books that are still at your house 
to ensure all students get the opportunity to enjoy our library books next year. 
Have a great summer!  

Report Cards 

Report Cards will be posted on June 30th.  Please make sure that you are 

able to access your parent portal before this date. If you‘ve forgotten your 

password, you are able to reset the password yourself. Please see the 

Parent Portal Support documents by using the following links:   

 

Parent Portal User Guide - Web Version 

Parent Portal User Guide - Mobile Version 

 

Summer Reading Bags 

Summer reading bags will be going home with students on step-up day, 
June 28th.  Students will meet their classroom teachers for next year and 
receive a Donwood bag containing a new book, a sketchbook, and a 
Donwood pencil.  Have fun reading your new book as you enjoy your 
summer break!! 

https://www.retsd.mb.ca/school/shs/Documents/Parent%20Portal%20User%20Guide%20-%20Web%20Version%202020.pdf
https://www.retsd.mb.ca/school/shs/Documents/Parent%20Portal%20User%20Guide%20-%20Mobile%20Version%202020.pdf


Grade 5 Farewell 

Congratulations to all of our grade 5 students for a great year at Donwood School!  Grade 5 farewell took 

place on Tuesday, June 21st.  The students had a fantastic morning at the Beach Volleyball Centre 

followed by a picnic lunch in the gym with their classmates and teachers. Thank you for being outstanding 

leaders at Donwood School and all the best to you in your new adventures at middle school. 

“May Your Future Be Bright!” 



Check out more of the exciting events, celebrations and learning taking place at Donwood 
School by following our Twitter account @don_RETSD. 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact the school at 204-668-9438 or email us 
at don@retsd.mb.ca 

We wish all Donwood Families a safe and happy 
summer break.   

 

- Donwood School Staff 

Have questions about the lunch program policies and 

procedures?  Please visit the Donwood website at 

www.retsd.mb.ca/school/don to view the updated policies and 

procedures for lunch program as per the registration  sent home.   

Information can be found under DOCUMENTS & FORMS > Lunch Program 

"Thank you to Stephen's NoFrills for 
their generous donation of 120 
hotdogs, buns and condiments in 
support of our Grade 5 Farewell 
at Donwood School." 

http://www.retsd.mb.ca/school/don


2021-2022 Patrols 

 

A huge thank you to all our Street, Bus and Kindergarten patrols.  Thank you for your hard work and 

dedication to the patrol program!  Our patrols have been keeping the students and staff safe in and 

around the school area.  These patrols performed important tasks in all kinds of weather.  Fourth graders 

continuing the job next year may keep their equipment over the summer.  Grade 5 students retiring from 

the program, please return your vest and flag to Ms. Laurin or Ms. Pott by end of day on June 30th.  

 

The following is a list of our 2021-2022 Patrol Squad!  Thank you and have a great summer!   

 
 

Samuel D Maddison W John M Bennel M 

Colton G Emily W Ava W Kate R 

Tobias U Jackson B Mike K Raelyn C 

Vanessa N Matias H Mackenzie T Simran K 

Maliha P Olivia K Zoe D Tavin O 

Dayana K Rosalie K Madison S Riley N 

Eli K Peyton H Hope H Tianna Y 

Mia N Janae W Emily D Trishanpreet C 

Olivia R Elijah E Ryland W Janine A 

Jayden B   Azhar A Ashton D 

Tristan WN   Mason L Mannat S 

Emmerson D   Ubada A Easton M 

    Jager MR Miguel R 

      Bentley R 

      Ahlam A 

      Sammy N 








